Ash

Environmental

October 12,2017
VIA E-MAIL

Greg Harrison

City Manager

City of Pompano Beach

100 West Atlantic Boulevard
Pompano Beach, FL. 33060

Dear Mr. Harrison:

As your dedicated partner, we send this letter to confirm the commitment we made to your community when
you recognized the extraordinary national resource shortages caused by the overlap of Hurricanes Harvey, Irma,
and Maria, and now Nate, and the varying responses of the federal government and of local and state
governments across Texas, Georgia, Florida, the Commonwealth of Puerto Rico and the Gulf Coast. When you
agreed to price increases on certain line items, including for collection of vegetative debris, we promised to
reconsider those rates once the market stabilized.

We are pleased to confirm that the resource market has now stabilized sufficiently that AshBritt is able to
maintain prices at the pre-position contract rates. AshBritt has yet to invoice the city for any services rendered
in the recovery effort, but when it does so it will do so at the rates in your original contract. No line item price
increases will be implemented and AshBritt will bill at the contracted rate, without consideration of any post-
Irma amendments or adjustments.

Over 25 years, AshBritt has executed more than 230 disaster recovery missions, including debris recovery
efforts in 45 federally declared major disasters in 18 different states. This exemplary record through all sorts of
crises and disasters demonstrates that AshBritt has the capability, integrity and trustworthiness to serve as your
responsible contractor. We believe that AshBritt's promise to you has been realized and can assure you of
AshBeritt's values and commitment to responsibly serve your community as we all face this unprecedented
challenge and work towards successfully completing the Hurricane Irma recovery mission with you.
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